
'Never settle for less than your best' 
Jesus said, ‘I am the light of the world. Whoever follows Me will not walk in darkness, but will have the light of life.’ John 8:12 
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Wednesday 11th December 2019 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

This year our nursery Christmas party day will be on Wednesday 18th December 9:00am-3:00pm. We would like to invite all the 

children to join us for the full day, even if they do not usually attend nursery on Wednesday’s. On this day the children may come to 

school in their party clothes. During the day we will be having a visit from Kevin the Klown as well as enjoying some party games and 

festive treats. 

 

There will be no charge for this event and we hope that all the children can attend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

S.Davies  

 

Mrs S Davies 

Early Years Leader and Nursery Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


